
 

January 27, 2019   

PRAYERS FOR GODõS PEOPLE 
 

We pray for all these friends and family members, we pray for 
healing, compassion and guidance through illnesses, challenges, 

travel, rehabilitation, gatheringsé.all these needs, the Lord knows. 
 

Those Who are in Need of Healing Prayer: 

Mark Leversedge  Lois Manley 

Shane Gabriel Karla Were 

Pat Day  Sean Morris 

Dennis Manley Sharon Christy 

Alan Fischer Audrey Wenneborg 

Mary Kennedy Bruce Phillips 

Mitch Lynch   

 Look carefully on Sunday Mornings and you might 

see a youth busily taking notes during church. Sermon 

notes are still a valuable tool for middle school 

confirmation students.  

 This past Sunday, January 20, our class of students 

attended the 10:00 service together so they might reflect 

with each other about their reports on the sermon and 

other worship experiences. 

 They then enjoyed a BBQ at church and a round of 

frisbee golf around the 

campus. Several parents and 

friends or siblings also joined 

in the fun!  

 The 2018 statements of contributions to Fountain of Life 

Lutheran Church are available.  The Elders will be at all 

services this weekend and will be handing them out in the 

sanctuary.  

 Any statements not picked up will be mailed to the last 

address on file. 

The CRAFTY LADIES group will resume on 

Monday, February 4th at 9:00 am in Building 10. 

KITCHEN RENOVATION  

 Quietly, behind the scenes, the LWML and Pastor Rachuy 

have been moving forward raising funds to renovate the 

Building 10 kitchen. The kitchen is used regularly, especially for 

church receptions and luncheons, and has needed some 

improvements for some time. Several areas and items will be 

upgraded.  

 Already, the old electric oven and some cabinets have been 

removed, allowing for the current commercial refrigerator to be 

turned to give access to both its doors. A new upright freezer, 

with icemaker, purchased by the LWML, has been moved into 

the kitchen. Other significant changes will take place. New 

cabinets will be installed with pull-out shelves improving safety 

and access to the back of the storage spaces. All cabinets will be 

installed within a safe reach. The old ceiling tiles will be 

removed, the ceiling will be redone, and new venting will be 

installed. A new overhead fan will be installed. The current 

oven/stove unit will be moved so the hood venting can flow 

straight up, eliminating the 90 degree bend which poses a fire 

hazard. All the countertops will be covered with stainless steel. 

The pass-through window will be enlarged, and an aluminum 

roll up shutter will replace the double doors. The kitchen will be 

repainted.  

 So far $14,195 of the $15,742 cost has been raised. We 

thank the generosity of several who have provided donations so 

far. $1,500 is still needed to begin the demolition and 

renovation. If you would like to contribute,  please make your 

check out to Fountain of Life ð kitchen fund. Weõd love to be 

able to finish the renovation before Ash Wednesday. 




